SAGE Legacy Fellowship – Buddies

Legacy Fellows may contact Steve Higgs at SHiggs@WeAreSage.org any time for advice or to share successes and challenges. We also encourage fellows to contact and support each other!

Sometimes fellows benefit from a more structured peer-to-peer mentoring relationship, which we call “buddies.” Because most fellows have not worked with other fellows before, it can feel awkward to ask someone to be your “buddy” if you don’t have a pre-existing relationship.

We can help! Let us know if you would like another fellow to serve as your “buddy” during the program. With your buddy, you can share ideas and advice, and your buddy can help you get “unstuck,” “think outside the box,” and encourage you when “the going gets tough.” 

Having a buddy is not mandatory, but it can help!

If you would like a buddy, send Steve an email with the names of three fellows who you think could help you as a buddy. For example, perhaps another fellow has a similar project focus or is dealing with a similar challenge or opportunity in their community. 

Steve will look at the names of the three people you wrote down and do his best to “buddy” you with one of them. When he does, he will also send further tips on how you might set up your conversations. You and your buddy can decide how often you meet and check-in on your project. You could meet a few times or more regularly.

You can send your list to Steve anytime during the program. To gain the most from a buddy relationship, we recommend that you send your list within the first three months of the program.

Keep in mind that some fellows will not ask for a buddy because they are already working with someone who serves that role outside of the fellowship.


